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SHREE SADASHIyA { PURI (ODISHA)

Notification No. BB DATE: 25.04.23

On successful completion of NAAC Peer Team visit to this
Campus, I whole heartedly congratulate all the teaching, non-
teaching members, students and research scholars of this campus
for their sincere, relentless efforts and team work towards making
the visit of the NAAC Peer Team a grand success which was held on
24.04.2023 .

Hence I once again deeply appreciate all of you for your
unconditional support for the Campus and towards me as well.

In future also I expect the same support be extended for the
welfare and progress of this Campus.
(PROF.ATUL KUMAR NANDA)
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Copy circulate all the staff members, notice boards (Bov s & Girl’s

Hostel),website for wide circulation.



